IN THE SUPREME COURT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE

REGISTRAR’S CIRCULAR NO. 6 OF 2006

WELCOME REFERENCE FOR
THE HONOURABLE THE CHIEF JUSTICE CHAN SEK KEONG
ON 22 APRIL 2006

A Welcome Reference for the Honourable the Chief Justice Chan Sek Keong
will be held in the Supreme Court Auditorium on Saturday, 22 April 2006 at 10.00am.

The Honourable the Chief Justice, the Judge of Appeal, the Judges and
Judicial Commissioner of the Supreme Court cordially invite all members of the legal
profession to attend the Welcome Reference. As seating capacity in the Supreme
Court Auditorium is limited, entry to this event will be by way of an invitation

card only, which will be issued on a first-come-first-served basis.

Those wishing to attend the event should register their interest with Ms
Haryati Sungit (Tel: 63324055/Haryati Sungit@supcourt gov.sg) or Ms Fazilah
Comsari (Tel: 63324056/Fazilah_Comsari@supcourt.gov.sg) by email or telephone.
The closing date for registration is Monday, 17 April 2006.

Dated this 11th day of April 2006.

KOH JUAT JONG
REGISTRAR
SUPREME COURT



